
Improve Water Association 
227 Sawmill Road 

Sandy Hook, MS  39478 
(601) 876-5388 

 
April 29, 2013 

 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 All non-commercial meters must not have more than one (1) resident connected 
per water meter.  In January, 2010, the Improve Water Association’s board of directors 
set a deadline date for all non-commercial meters with more than one (1) residential 
connection on the meter to have a new meter installed for each resident.  That deadline 
date was set for July 1, 2010.   Since that date was originally set, some customers have 
complied and some have not. 
 
 The existing meter will be for the original customer, the residents that were 
added to the meter later will be required to have a meter installed at the customer’s 
expense.   
 

As a courtesy, the Board of Directors approved and set a new deadline, which 
was posted in our newsletter that was mailed to customers at the end of February, 
2013.  This letter is a reminder that the new deadline date is set for May 31, 2013.   

 
Any non-commercial meter that is serving more than one (1) resident after this 

date will be disconnected (locked) until the problem has been resolved, and a 
reconnection fee of $75.00 will be applied. 
 
The cost for each new meter will be as follows: 
 
 Membership   $ 10.00 
 Meter Deposit  $ 40.00 
 Meter Set   $700.00 
 
 Total Cost   $750.00 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
Dana Pittman, 
Office Manager 
   


